
Friday 15th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Invitation to the Larch and Redwood Class Art Gallery - Victorian Visions

This term, our topic is Victorian Visions, and the students in Larch and Redwood Classes have been working hard to 
create artwork inspired by this fascinating period. We are excited to invite you to attend a special art gallery event to 
enjoy and celebrate their work.

Event Details:
Date: Friday, 6th December 2024
Time: 2:45 pm - 3:15 pm (Please sign in at the Junior Office)
Location: Mundesley Junior School

To help us prepare for the event, please complete this survey to let us know if you will be attending by Monday 2nd 
December 2024: Click Here!

If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact the school office at 01263 720401.

We very much hope that you will be able to join us in celebrating the students' achievements and creativity.

Kind regards,

Sam Wilson                        Ellen Hedge
Class Teacher                    Class Teacher

https://forms.gle/qw1DZLsd4vVvRi6s8

